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I write regarding sunnicas proposed delay to their timetable.
I feel that if a delay is granted it should be long enough for full assessment
of option 3. the brisk timetable suggested will not give local residents
time to review changes and suggesting that this takes place in July is madness as so many
people will be away on holidays. This time, we need to have full public 
involvement, live meetings etc, not the whitewash it was last time with Sunnica 
taking advantage of covid restrictions. If there is to be significant change to 
the development consent order,there needs to be a long enough delay, that residents have
access to full details of changes and the impacts, to allow
fair participation as this will affect all of our lives for many years to come, 
impacting on landscape,wildlife, noise, traffic etc. Yours faithfully, Doreen 
and John Carrington. Ref 20030021




